

Welcome to The Pride of the Southland Colorguard! The following materials will help you prepare for Colorguard mini-camp and prepare for the season. Please use The Pride of the Southland Marching Band handbook to become familiar with some of your specific responsibilities as a member of this team, take note of the detailed band camp schedule, and will serve as a resource during the remainder of the season.

Our mini-camp will take place July 12-July 14 where we will begin to work on the colorguard's skill in flag work, marching technique, and stand tune dances in preparation for the upcoming season.

The following resources include a packing list for Colorguard Camp as well as a selection of flag sequences. It is expected that the flag sequences listed will be memorized before you arrive to Colorguard Camp. Please use the link to the Colorguard YouTube channel as a teaching tool.

The faculty and staff are eagerly anticipating the season and making plans to ensure that this year's Pride of the Southland Colorguard has great and enjoyable experiences. Together, we can make the season as successful as possible!

Sincerely,

Laura Williams
Pride of the Southland Colorguard Coordinator
Iroyse@vols.utk.edu